
CHANGE OF DAY! 
LUNDY DRIVE-THROUGH IS CHANGING FROM 

TUESDAY TO MONDAY 

STARTING ON MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2021, DRIVE-THROUGH 
WILL BE CHANGING DAYS FROM TUESDAYS TO MONDAYS.  

WE WILL REMAIN OPEN EACH MONDAY THROUGH JUNE 3O, 
2021. 

ALL CHILDREN UNDER 18, WHO ARE DISTANCE LEARNING OR 
ARE NOT ENROLLED IN SCHOOL ARE ELIGIBLE TO 
PARTICIPATE. 

**IF YOUR STUDENT(S) ARE ENROLLED IN A HYBRID MODEL 
AT LOWELL, THEY ARE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE ON THE 
WEEKS THEY ARE NOT IN SCHOOL. 

THANK YOU,  

LOWELL SCHOOL DISTRICT FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER. 




